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Word around JAG is that some CoB administrators are not sad that alternative learning 
coordinator/executive assistant to the dean Sonia Gaines-Littles is leaving USM.  This is 
interesting.  It is well known by now that she is even less popular among rank-and-file CoB 
faculty and CoB staff.                      
 
Chatter has it that some of the recent “last week w/ USMNEWS.net” predictions are shared by 
some CoB faculty.  Regular readers will recall that the predictions stated that USM provost 
Robert Lyman will be pushed aside by president Martha Saunders when the current budget 
troubles are cleared up, and that some unexpected CoB faculty eliminations will occur during 
this summer’s budget cutting process.      
           
GH Chatter is a series at USMNEWS that provides a glimpse at what CoB students, and sometimes CoB faculty, are 
discussing throughout the corridors of Joseph Greene Hall and beyond. 
 
 

 


